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To: Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 

From: John Attig, ALA Representative 

Subject: Changes in content characteristics 
 

ALA agrees that the revision incorporates the decisions made by the JSC on 2 November 
2012.  We would only raise one point for consideration. 

Instruction 7.29.2.3 in the revision has the caption “Changes in Content Characteristics”.  
Parallel captions in RDA 2.20 and RDA 3.22 (e.g., 3.22.6.3) use the singular: “Change in 
[element]”. 
 
 
 


